
 
 

 

 January 10th - Ski Forms due 

back to the school. 

 January 18th - House Team 

Challenge @2:30pm 

 January 31st - No School 

 February 1st - No School 

 February 6th & 8th - Alien in 

Line 
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Wildcat’s Headlines is published the second Wednesday of 

the month to inform parents, guardians, and the community 

about important school events. 

How Carseland School 

Communicates with 

Parents/Guardians and the 

Community: 
 

 Carseland’s INSTAGRAM 

PAGE - Search 

carselandwildcats 
 

 Monthly School Newsletters 
 

 Black Folders sent home 

every Wednesday with 

students. 
 

 Classroom newsletters 

and/or student agendas 
 

 Carseland School Facebook 

Page - Just seach Carseland 

School 
 

 Carseland School Website  -
http://www.carselandschool.com/ 

 

Through these means of 

communication we will offer 

updates and celebrations of 

our students and school! 

Thank– You 

A huge thank you to all the parents/guardians who attended our 
Christmas Concert, donated to our School Food Drive, and who sent 

along well wishes for the holidays!  

We truly appreciate our school community! 

With the new year upon us we are starting to consider  

Kindergarten registrations for next year. Carseland School 

kindergarten registration will be open starting the begin-

ning of February. Our kindergarten program offers: 

 Full-time Programming 

 Land-based Learning Program 

 Small class sizes 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss  

Carseland’s kindergarten program as an option for your 

child, please contact LaToya Bartlett at 

latoya.bartlett@ghsd75.ca or the school at (403)934-4986. 
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Carseland School Council News 
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WINTER RECESS GUIDELINES 

With cold weather upon us, it is important to remind everyone of the 

Carseland School Winter Recess Guidelines. 

 

Students will be going outside for recess if the temperature is at or above  
-20 degrees Celsius (including wind-chill).  If the weather is below -20  
degrees Celsius (including wind-chill), students will be allowed to come  
into the building when arriving at school, and we will conduct indoor       
recesses during the day.  Weather in Alberta changes very quickly, so we 
are asking students to always come prepared with their winter clothing, 
regardless of the weather forecast. 
 

Students should be appropriately dressed for the cold weather and wear, 
or bring to school, their “5 points.” When snow covers the ground students 
should wear a winter coat, hat, gloves, snow pants and 
snow boots in order to play on the playground at recess. 
 

Busy Bee Preschool News 

 

                                        

Busy Bee Preschool will be having a bottle drive on January 19th from 9:00-11:00am.  

Please have all of your holiday cans and bottles ready for us that day! We will 
be picking up in Carseland, Speargrass and rural areas as well so if you would 
like us to stop by please call Gerry @ 403-874-8530 or Brittney @ 403-681-
6118.  Otherwise you can drop off your bottles at the Carseland curling rink. 
Donations go to the amazing Busy Bee Preschool, with a percentage of the 
proceeds going to Carseland School. Thank you in advance for your dona-
tions. 


